Appendix F

ENVIRONMENTAL NOISE PROTECTION SUPPORT FOR WYP REVIEW







Entertainment Licensing Environmental Protection Team
Leeds City Council Leeds City Council

40 Great George Street Knowsthorpe Gate

Leeds Cross Green

LS13DL Leeds LS9 ONP

Contact: Trish Dobson
Tel: 0113 3951162
Fax:

Qur reference: PREM/02251/002
19 January 2012

Dear Sir/Madam

RE: APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE, THE SLIP INN
ALBION STREET, MORLEY, LEEDS, LS27 8DT.

| refer to your e mail dated 5" January 2012 regarding the application to review the premises
licence of the above premises by West Yorkshire Police.

Following examination of the information held by this Department, | can confirm that the
following matters have been brought to the attention of this service. Where action has been
taken, this will be indicated.

A complaint was investigated in 2005 regarding hygiene at the premises. A food hygiene
inspection was subsequently carried out.

Between 2006 and 2010 there have been four investigations carried out with regard to
uncontained waste in the yard to the rear of the pub, arising from the Slip Inn. A legal notice
was served in 2008, although it was subsequently established that ownership of the yard was
nothing to do with the Slip Inn.

A further unsubstantiated complaint was made in 2009 relating to smoke from a wood
burning stove, again in the yard to the rear of the pub. The complaint was made by a local
business although was never witnessed independently by officers from this Department. A
letter was sent to both the Landlord and the owner of the pub.

Between 2007 and 2010 three complaints have been made relating to noise arising from the
pub. The complaints were referred by both local residents and an officer from Licensing.
These related to noise associated with activities both inside and outside the premises
including loud music, DJ and karaoke, behaviour of patrons leaving, noise from customers
using the smoking area to the rear of the premises, noise from fighting, taxis arriving and
leaving beeping horns and sitting with engines revving. The Landlord was both written and
spoken to and advice given regarding these incidents.
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There are currently no on going complaints under investigation and this section has no
further relevant comments to make.
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Trish Dobson
Senior Environmental Health Officer




